
Measure 110 was approved by the voters with the idea that drug use should be combatted with 
tolerance and compassion.  We have seen the results of this law.  Now we see an increase in drug 
addiction and drug related crimes, as well as the social disintegration of many of once functional 
communities.  It is time to process the actual results of this well meaning law and recognize that it didn’t 
provide the results that the voters hoped it would.  It’s time to bring sanity back to our state drug 
policies.  
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